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Dear Sir or Madam

I protest strongly against any such bill. It is clearly a violation of our rights to privacy.
If you are truly conserned about national security there are other ways to gain your
intelligence. 
I also dont believe you have the ability to keep such information secure once obtained.
Any such system must have oversight and be subject to public scrutiny.
This is not acceptable

regards
Chris Hewitt

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.


